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First Baptist Jackson 

Connection Card 
August 23, 2020 

 

 Every Wednesday night, our   
 church gathers to pray for the 
 needs of people in our church. If 
 you have a prayer request, you 
 can email it to office@fbcj.us or  
 write it down here.  Please leave  
 this tear off slip on the table in the 
 foyer or place in the bag as the 
 offering is collected. 
 If you would like a list of the 
 prayer requests, pick one up in 
 the foyer. 

 

PRAYER REQUEST: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastors & Support Staff  
 
Troy Richards – Senior Pastor 
troy@fbcj.us (270) 256-0908 
 

Daniel Maasen – Worship & Media Pastor 
daniel@fbcj.us (636) 248-6083 
 

Randy Riley – Senior Adult Pastor 
randy@fbcj.us  (573) 987-8096 
 

 

Sunday, August 23  
8:00a –    Adult Sunday School 
9:30a –    Sunday School all ages  (Children: Nursery-Gr. 6 meet 9:30 a.m.-12:15 
p.m. Sunday School and Extended Session) 
9:30a –    Morning Worship (In Person and ONLINE and at 95.3 FM limited range) 
11:00a –  Morning Worship (In Person and at 95.3 FM limited range) 
5:00p –    Property & Space 
6:00p –    Open Bible Study with Pastor Troy-Worship Center 
6:00p –    Sunday School with Pastor Randy-Fellowship Hall 
6:00p –    College Bible Study 
 
 

Monday, August 24 
Jackson & Cape and SEMO State- First Day of School 
10:00a –   Library Team 
 

Tuesday, August 25 
3:30p –     GA’s- First Day  
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Wednesday, August 26 
10:00a –   Adult 5 Women Sunday School 
6:00p –     Apologetics class with Pastor Randy-Fellowship Hall 
6:00p –     Online Bible Study with Pastor Troy 
6:00p –     Youth Gathering with Pastor Daniel-The Bridge 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Thursday, August 27  
7:00p –     College Gathering 
 

 

 

 

Saturday, August 29 
6:30a –      Men’s Discipleship #1 (Meets weekly ONLINE) 

 

SAVE THE DATE:   Cape Baptist Association Ladies Day Retreat at Peaceful Valley 
Sat. Sept. 12, 10-3 pm, RSVP by Sept. 1 for lunch reservation to Kathy 979-3569 

 

  

This Week’s Calendar 

Church Contact Info: 
(573) 243-8415 
e-mail:  office@fbcj.us 
website:  www.fbcj.us 
 

Suzanne Parr – Admin. Asst./ 
Office Manager  office@fbcj.us 
 

Sherry Pressley – Admin. Asst./ 
Financials   finance@fbcj.us 
 

mailto:troy@fbcj.us
mailto:daniel@fbcj.us
mailto:randy@firstbaptistjackson.tv
mailto:office@fbcj.us
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  CALL TO WORSHIP 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

PRAYER FOR NEW SCHOOL YEAR 
WELCOME 

 
                                                                    WORSHIP 

 Be Thou My Vision 
God Is For Us 
At The Cross 
Living Hope 

 
WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING 

 
WORSHIP THROUGH THE WORD 

  “Holding On” 
                                                                       Hebrews 10:23 
                                                                  
 

INVITATION 
BENEDICTION 

 
 
 
 

                                                 
                                                                                     

               
       
       

         
 
 
 

      
    
 
 
  
 
 

 
    
  

WELCOME! 
We would like to say WELCOME and 
thank you for visiting with us today! 
Our pastors would love to follow up 
with you after your visit.  You can 
contact our Senior Pastor Troy 
Richards at (270) 256-0908 or visit 
with him after the service at the 
Welcome Center in the foyer.  Please 
fill out this slip and leave on the table 
in the foyer. 
 

Name: ________________________ 
 
Address: ______________________ 
 

______________________________ 
 

Email: ________________________ 
 

Phone #: ______________________ 
 
 
                 ADULT BIBLE STUDIES  
 

Sunday nights at 6:00 p.m. 
Open Bible study led by Pastor Troy 
in the Worship Center 
 

Sunday School led by Pastor Randy in 
the Fellowship Hall studying the Book 
of Proverbs. 
 
 

Wednesday nights at 6:00 p.m.  
Apologetics class led by Pastor Randy 
in the Fellowship Hall   
 

Online ZOOM Bible Study with Pastor 
Troy  (link to join class will be sent on 
Wed. of each week) 
 
 
 

 

 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

WELCOME TO FIRST BAPTIST JACKSON 

We are so thankful you chose to worship with us today!  We believe that 
God brought you here for a reason and we’re just happy you’re here. You 
may find information and answers to (just about) all your questions at 
the Welcome Center in the foyer, but feel free to come up to any of us 
and get acquainted if we haven’t met you yet.  We would love to have 
the opportunity to share with you what God is doing here at FBC-J – 
there’s so much to tell!             

 SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP 

Join us for corporate worship in the Worship Center at 9:30 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.  
TODAY!  There will be modifications including wearing face masks if you are able, 
to ensure everyone’s safety and well-being.    If you can’t be here in person, the 
worship service with music is LIVE streamed on our Facebook page, You Tube and 
on our website: www.fbcj.us at 9:30 a.m.  Both services will also be broadcast on 
95.3 FM radio and can be heard from the church parking lot and close by. 
  

Last Week’s Report 
 

Budget Received:      $ 5,056.76                   9:30 a.m. Corporate Worship:    58 
Budget Required:      $ 9,053.13             11:00 a.m. Corporate Worship:    70 
Global Hunger Relief YTD:  $5,512.00 
 
 

 

 
 

*Online Contributions are reported once a month and aren’t reflected in Budget Received 
  

Next Sunday, is the fifth Sunday of the month and as is our custom we will collect 
non-perishable food items for the Jackson Ministerial Alliance food pantry.  Look for 
the shopping cart by the Welcome Desk in the foyer next Sunday to drop off items. 

FOOD PANTRY COLLECTION
  

GLOBAL HUNGER RELIEF 

We are collecting through the month of August for Global Hunger Relief.  Our goal is 
$5,000.  There are World Hunger Fund envelopes in the foyer, at the table in the 
back of the Worship Center or you may write on your offering envelope or check 
that it is for Global Hunger Relief. 

GA’s HELPERS & DRIVERS 
 The GA’s (Girls in Action) are looking for helpers and drivers on Tues. afternoons 

during the school year beginning this Tues. Aug. 25.  If interested and for more info, 
call or text Avis (573) 225-8931. 
 

The GA’s and Acteens are collecting school supplies for local schools until the 
end of September.  Drop off items at the Christmas tree in the foyer or at the 
designated box near the church office. 

CHRISTMAS IN AUGUST 

Pastor Randy will lead a six week Apologetics class (Defending Your Faith) starting 
Wed. Aug. 26 at 6:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall.   This will be a repeat but with 
new additional information, so if you took the class previously, you are welcome 
to attend again.   A small meal will be served each week for $2.00 or donation.  If 
you plan to eat, please call Pastor Randy (987-8096) or the church office.   

APOLOGETICS CLASS 
 

http://www.fbcj.us/

